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April 3, 2009 

 

Patric Barry, the President of Tiger International Resources Inc. (TGR.V) announces that further 

to the recent announcement that Ian Cooper was joining our Board of Directors, he has 

encountered an employment related situation due to his occupation as a Professional Geologist 

that may create a conflict of interest. Mr. Cooper has advised Tiger of this conflict and that he is 

unable to accept the appointment of Director of the company as announced on March 19, 2009. 

 

Mr. Cooper is a friend and should his services become available with no potential conflicts we 

will be pleased to consider him again.  

 

Any questions regarding this news release may be directed to Patric Barry, President of Tiger 

International Resources Inc at (949) 362.1600 or email to 26981@sbcglobal.net. We seek safe 

harbor. 
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